As a student you may sometimes feel overwhelmed by the demands of college
life. If so, you are encouraged to attend the Seeds of Success workshop at
Monroe Community College. This free of ch workshop, presented by the
Counseling and Advising Office, provides information designed to help you de-
velop skills and techniques to improve study habits, reduce test anxiety, and to
enhance overall academic performance. In this workshop you will learn about:

‘ .
Common problems affectlng a@adem§ performance

Classroom strategies- getting the most out of your classroom experience
Study skills- effective study habits and skills
Effective note taking strategies
lime:management- balancing {i

and family life
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‘Seeds oftgm SS
Saturday March 5, ﬁ1 2:30 pf;l in
Building 8 Room 100
Thursday March 10, 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm

Building 8 Room 100

For more information contact Mark Basinski in the Counseling and Advising Center 585-292-2253
or mbasinski@monroecc.edu




